
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  DATES & RATES TO BE ANNOUNCED 

 
We will once again try our luck at getting tickets for a game during the 
2024-2025 season.   
This is indeed luck; the Packer Organization uses the lottery system to 
determine which groups will be offered tickets.  We will once again get 
our name entered in early and then hope for the best!   
 
Stay tuned!  You can start checking our website beginning in June of 
2024 to watch for our announcement! 
    

Our website is www.progressivetravel.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.progressivetravel.org/

